
FOI198 Response 

Request 

Dear FOI team, 

Please find attached my Freedom of Information request regarding learning disability services in 

your trust. 

I would be grateful if you could fill out your response in the attached excel - I have tried to lay it out 

to be as easy as possible to fill out. 

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding my request. I look forward to hearing from 

you. 

  

Response  

Please note that Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health Foundation Trust does not provide a 

learning disability inpatient service and therefore information can not be provided as the request is 

not applicable to the Trust.  

 


